Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ord July, 1935.

Dear 8irs,
With reference to Mr. Millar's letter of
nquiry inte the loss
request that he will
8 Hotebooks and Journals conts
sntries in comnexion with the case of this vessel,
if necessury.

am, Dear Sirs,

Yours fsithf




